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Spotlight on Year 6   

The Year 6 children have made a wonderful start to the school year! They have been a great 
example around school in their red jumpers and have shown a hardworking attitude across 
the curriculum.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have begun our hybrid texts in English & the children took particular interest in the         
2016 Paralympic advert we watched and we're able to make thoughtful observations in    
our discussion. We have also started looking at the circulatory system in Science and                   
celebrating our talents, skills and individuality in PSHE. 

 
 

 
 
 
We know the year ahead will be a successful one for the children.  
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Message from Headteacher  

 
Dear parents, carers, grandparents and parishioners, 
 
I do hope that as many parents as possible will be able to attend the ‘Curriculum/Meet the 
Teacher Evening’ on Wednesday next week. The evening begin at 6.00pm with details        
available on the letter sent home this week.   
 
Many thanks again to all our families and children who continually represent our school to the 
highest standards outside of the school grounds.  We often receive phone calls from members 
of the public who comment on the way children and families arrive and leave the school 
grounds.  As the autumnal nights begin to approach, I know all families will take extra care 
when driving near school to ensure all our children’s safety.  
 
Attendance and Punctuality – It is vitally important that good routines are established at the 
beginning of the school year.  Being in school every day is essential for children to build on 
their learning as they progress through school.  Being on time to school is equally important.  
The classroom doors open at 8.45am for children to arrive, with the register being taken at 
8.55am.  Lessons begin at 9.00am.   
 
Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mr P Bates 
 
Headteacher  
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Curriculum News  

Nursery We have had a lovely week in Nursery, friendship groups are forming and lots of             
child-initiated play scenario's are being observed. The children have been drawing pictures of         
themselves and talking about their families.     
Star of the Week: Harper H          Mission statement: Lara C 
 
Reception In Reception, we have been exploring our new learning environment, getting to 
know our teachers and making lots of new friends. We have had so much fun and can't wait  
to continue our Reception journey.  
 
Year 1 The children are still continuing to work super hard to complete all their new          
Year 1  challenges this week. We have completed our first English topic ‘All about me’.          
They have finished creating their fantastic booklets with different facts all about themselves 
and their families. In maths the children have been busy counting forwards and backwards 
from any given number. Well done Year 1 children, you are superstars!  
 
Year 2 Such an exciting week in Year 2! We celebrated Roald Dahl's birthday with a cool 
costume parade, marvellous medicine making, incredible illustrations and a quiet quiz to    
finish the day! What a fantastic day!  
The children have also been introduced to another amazing historical figure - Florence        
Nightingale. The children loved learning about the significant events in her life and how she 
changed the course of medical history.  
 
Year 3 This week has been so exciting in Year 3 - we started our tennis lessons with a 
coach from WLSP and we were looking into a healthy, active lifestyle in Science lessons - we 
then started looking at what a balanced diet is. In Maths we looked at the value of digits and 
in English we were learning to write biographies. Our children were amazing. 
 
Year 4 We have had another fantastic week in Year 4.  We have immersed ourselves in 
our text 'The Astounding Broccoli Boy' and challenged ourselves with Place Value problems  
in maths.  It has been very interesting looking at our teeth in Science using disclosing tablets.  
 
Year 5 We have had another fantastic week in Year 4.  We have immersed ourselves in 
our text 'The Astounding Broccoli Boy' and challenged ourselves with Place Value problems  
in maths.  It has been very interesting looking at our teeth in Science using disclosing tablets.  
  
Year 6 Please see this week’s ‘Spotlight’. 
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Star of the Week Mission Statement 

Elliott McQ Emily W 

Viola Q Harry E 

Sofia D Sophia G 

Cohen McG Zach L 

Isla D Jack S 

Harriet T Michael M 

Andrew B Fraser B 

Charlie J Mollie C 

Max G Grace G 

Sebastian V Sophie F 

Mora F Ava M 

Nathaniel M Jesse LT 

Jake C Harry MR 

Oliver O Jayden D 
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 Messages 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Grandparents and carers, 
 
We just wanted to thank everyone that came to celebrate the Welcome Mass with the children 
on Monday at St Anne’s Church. It was wonderful to pray and sing with you, and welcome in the 
new school year with our school and parish family.  
 
The staff of St Anne's 

 

 

 

 

 

St Anne’s Church Bulletin  

The Bulletin is available on the Church website: stannes-ormskirk.org.uk  

A link is available at the bottom of every page on our school website also.  


